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7366 Route 117

Miramichi Bay, NB  E1N 5L7

Telephone:  506-228-2000  Fax:  506-228-2001

Principal: Miss Zoella Vienneau
October 22nd, 2021
Halloween
We know you have all been anxiously waiting for our plans for Halloween.  After much consideration and conversations, we have come up with a plan.  
Each classroom bubble will be able to have a Halloween celebration in their classrooms on the afternoon of October 29th. 

Students will be invited to bring their costume to school that they will be able to change into at lunch (K-6).  Grade 7/8 may wear their costume to school if they wish.  We ask that no masks be worn (except the everyday face mask that everyone is required to wear).  We also ask that you do not send in props or face paint.

If you wish to send in a treat for your children’s classroom, please ensure that everything is pre-packaged ahead of time. For example: if you are sending mini chocolate bars, chips, etc., place the items in a bag together so it will be easier to be handed out.  Also, please do not place names on individual bags to make it easier and quicker for treats to be handed out.
Cell Phones
We have noticed an increase in students bringing cellular devices to school.  As we are seeing this more, we ask for your help to educate your child on the appropriate use of devices.  We will be asking that phones or other devices not be used during instructional hours, unless approved by classroom teachers.  We will also be asking that devices not be used during lunch (the time students are eating- 11:30-11:55) as we are noticing students not using their time to eat.  We will encourage phones and devices to be put away at this time.

Also, students who are found using devices inappropriately will be asked to keep their device home and may face disciplinary action.  As a school, we are obligated to respect privacy, therefore, students should not be taking photos or videos (especially without permission) and posting to social media.  

We will continue to educate students on the rights and responsibilities associated with using any form of technology.  We appreciate your support in keeping our school and students safe.
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